MCGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL
FACULTY OF ARTS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Mareh 8, 1929,

COPY for Col. W. Bovey

My, James H. Lightbourn,
Apartment 10,
106 Decarie Blvd., Montreal,

Dear Sir,

#rofeseor R.M. Sugears has handed to me your
letter %0 him dated February 23rd last, and 1 now wish to reply
that 1t will be impossibie, I think, for the University to move
in this matter until the Prineipal, Sir Arthur Currie, returns
from Zurope in May next. I have read over your Artigies of
Agsociation and othey material with great interest, but I eon-
fess that 1 do not understand clearly what you wish MeGill
Univers ity to real ly do. Ag near s I can make out, however,
from your letter to Mr. Sugars, your wish is that this Univer-
sity should initiate and cerry tarough the organisation of thie

Association. I cannot really say what &ttitude the Prineipal

would take in a proposal of that character, but I shall see that

it ie brought to his sttention after he returns.,

Yours very trauly,

(Sgd.) Ira A. MacKay

Dean




